Shawnna Rule

From: Lori Short

Sent: Wednesday, September 3, 2025 11:01 AM

To: Todd Hellrigel
Cc: Shawnna Rule
Subject: New Hire

Dr. Hellrigel,

I would like to recommend Xavier Hall for the Part-Time position 8:30-1:30 Mon-Fri at the Primary School, starting Monday, September 9, 2025.

The Primary School Team is looking forward to working with him.

Thank you,

Lori E. Short

Food Service Director Midwest Central CUSD 191 Office: 309.968.6464 Ext 1111

Cell: 309.613.4883 Fax: 309.968.7652

Email: short@midwestcentral.org